
April 1, 1988 

K. P. Baskin, Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering, Safety and Licensing Department 
Southern California Edison 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Dear Sir: 

The allegation package attached, (ATS RV-88-A-011), is being submitted to 
Southern California Edison (SCE) for a detailed evaluation, investigation, and 
response.  

For each specific allegation or concern forwarded in the Attachment, please 
inform us, in writing, of the results of the SCE investigation, the 
necessary corrective action, and the expected completion date. We request 
that your response be titled with the appropriate exhibit and concern number.  
Your response will be evaluated by the staff for and is subject to verification.  
It is requested that your response be of sufficient detail to fully address 
each concern. You will be advised of the staff's position upon completion of 
our evaluation. Your written response is requested within 90 days of the 
receipt of this letter and should be directed to the undersigned.  

If you have any question, or require additional information, please call 
Mr. P. Johnson of my staff (415-943-3745).  

Sincerely, 

D. F. Kirsch, Director 
Division of Reactor Safety 
and Projects 

Enclosure: 
As stated 

cc w/o enclosure: 
Charles N. Slayton 
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Allegation File (ATS RV-88-A-011) 
P. Johnson 
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